Marion selling state volleyball tickets
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Marion High School is selling tickets for the state volleyball tournament.

Tickets cost $10 and will be available in the main office at the school on the following dates and
times:

Friday - 9 a.m. to noon

Monday - 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.

Tuesday - 7 a.m. to 2 p.m.

Tickets cost $10. Make checks payable to Marion High School.

Tickets also can be purchased at the U.S. Cellular Center ticket office before the game. Marion
will face Charles City in the first round of the state tournament on Tuesday at 4 p.m.




